
 
 

July 5, 2019 
 
WaterWolf Member Municipality 
 
Attention:  Mayor / Reeve, Councils and Administrator/CAO’s, 
 

ARE YOU IN THE KNOW? 
 
Annual General Meeting 
We had outstanding attendance at our AGM on Monday, June 24th in Outlook.  We can’t thank the 
members, their representatives, the Board and the speakers enough!   
 
Important topics that were discussed:  
2018 Financial Statement – attached. 
Board Elections – all current will remain. 
Community Planning – handouts attached. 
WaterWolf Rules and Procedures – these were adopted and will be distributed to the membership over 
the summer. 
Crosby Hanna – discussed amending the District Plan 
District Agreement – revisions are still being made.  Once those are finalized, this will be sent out for 
adoption by the membership. 
Urban Systems – Asset Management – handout attached.   
Lake Diefenbaker Task Force on Aquatic Invasive Mussels 
 
Board Meetings 
 The Board was not able to meet in June.  The next scheduled meeting is in August.  At that time, the May 
minutes will be distributed.   
 
Statements of Provincial Interest 
Attached are the Statements of Provincial Interest Reg’s 2012.  You can find a planning guide for 
interpreting and implementing these Statements on www.saskatchewan.ca. 
 
Again, thank you all for your patience during the 2 year transition to get this organization back working 
for you and your communities. 
 
 
 
 
Sincerely,     Walter, Joanne, Garry, Richard, Arlin, Maureen and Brandy  

www.waterwolf.org 

http://www.saskatchewan.ca/

